
Re: FROM TCB 

Taihape Museum <taihapemuseum@gmail.com> 
Mon 01/07/2024 12:16 

To:Carolyn and Peter Kipling-Arthur <carolyn_kipling@hotmcil.com > 

Good Afternoon Peter 
As requested a response to the Taihape Community Board's questions:-· 

.. • 1. More information on the background 'of the project. • 
The project was implemented by the past chairperson of the Taihape Community Board, Ann 
Abernethy in 2021.(An extension of the idea from the Heritage Alleyway pictures in towri). 
We, the museum, have the resources to extend this project and were asked to carry on the vision 
that Ann had started by Peter Kipling-Arthur. 
2. A description of any funding your organisation has received over the last year to fund 
projects within the community and museum. 
In the past year the museum has undergone extension paintins restoration on the 3 heritage 
µildings on site. We obtained funding from Pub Charity, COGS and WCF along with our own funds 
from fundraising over 13 years. , 
We have also converted part of the museum into a research area which required many man hours 
(from volunteers) and obtained funding for alterations and a professional painter to achieve. Thus 
our options for further funding we believe is exhausted. 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions · .. • " 
Kind regards 

Frances McKeown 
Taihape Museum Secretary 
14 Huia Street, Taihape 4720 

wwwtaihariemuseum. wordr:,ress.com 

.. • 
" 

On Thu, Jun 20, 2024 at 2:38 PM Carolyn and Peter Kipling-Arthur <carglY.n kiR.Li.ng@hotmail.com> wrote: 

Hi Frances, 

Further to the email below . 
• 

Please represent your information by 13 August 2024 if you are asking the board to re look at 
the matter. 

.. • 
" 


